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Fax: 505-634-3675
December 2023 

Newsletter
Every Minute Counts!

Dates to Remember
12/01: 80 Day Count for NMPED
12/05: December Istation Reading and Math Window opens
12/06: 2nd Grade North Pod Music Program @ 2:00 pm (McDonald, Kennemer, Cordova, 
Candelaria)
12/07: 2nd Grade Hallway Music Program @ 2:00 pm (Trujillo, Howard, and Milligan)
12/07: MAPS Reading and Math Assessment Window opens
12/07: Math & Science Winter Festival 4:30-6:30 pm
12/11: December PAEC Meeting at 5:00 pm in the cafeteria
12/11: Family BINGO Night 5:30-6:30 p.m. in the cafeteria
12/12 to 12/15: Quarter 2 CIA Assessments for all grades
12/18 to 12/20 Christmas Dress Up Week (See back of newsletter for more details)
12/19: Spanish Bilingual Winter Program at 5:00 pm in the cafeteria
12/20: End of Quarter 2
12/21: Teacher Professional Day (No school for students)
12/22 to 01/05: Winter Break (No School) 

School Hours 
Drop off time starts at 7:20 a.m. in front 

of the school
 

Morning recess bell rings at 7:50 a.m.
Breakfast is served in the classroom  

7:50-8:10 a.m. 
Instruction begins promptly at 8:15 a.m.

 1st grade lunch- 11:00-11:40
2nd grade lunch  11:40-12:20
3rd grade lunch 12:20-1:00

No check outs after 2:40 p.m
Dismissal bell rings at 3:05 p.m.

Monday’s Dismissal Time is 
1:05 p.m.

No check outs after 12:40 p.m.

Cold Weather & Coats
Cooler temperatures are here! 

Please make sure your student is 
dressed appropriately.  Label all 

jackets and coats with your 
student’s first and last name.

*Short Pants are not appropriate 
to wear to school at this time.



PAEC NEWS

Next PAEC Meeting will be 
December 11th at 5:00 p.m. in the 
cafeteria.

Math & Science Winter Festival 
Thursday, December 7th

4:30-6:30 pm

Come make rockets, bridges, catapults, play with shapes, make snow, 
make snowflakes, and make a symmetrical Christmas ornaments!  

We will be serving Hot Chocolate and Cookies!

There will be door prizes and free math and science giveaways!

The three classes with the best attendance will earn a pizza party!

A BIG THANK YOU to all of the families, 
staff, and community members that 

participated in our 2nd Annual 
Community Service Project!


